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August 1, 2011 
 
To: Saint Petersburg City Council Members 
Re: Digital Billboards 
 
 
Dear Council People, 
 
Based upon our own research and in consultation with CONA, we have come to the conclusion 
that the Billboard Industry’s proposal to allow for introduction of digital signage to our City is not 
in the best interests of our citizens or their neighborhoods. Besides aesthetic, environmental 
and safety concerns, our objection to the proposal truly revolves around the way in which 
business is conducted too often in the City. That is, with little community input and inordinate 
attention paid to profit motivated corporations.  
 
We therefore stand with CONA, The PACT and other citizen organizations in opposition to the 
proposal and sincerely hope further ideas or proposals which impact the lives of all citizens 
receive the proper vetting, dialogue and control from our communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rick Smith 
Chief Of Staff 
SEIU/FPSU 
 


